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July 22, 2013

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland ~HPUC 23JUL~13~i1O44
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 12-262 2013-2014 Core Electric and Gas Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of EnergyNorth Natural Gas d/b/a Liberty Utilities NH, I am writing to inform the
Commission that the Company intends to carry forward unused funds from its 2012 gas energy
efficiency budget to its 2013 program year.

Specifically, the Company will carry forward from its 2012 Residential Low Income program
budget a total of $189,576. The Company intends to keep the entirety of these funds within the
Residential Low Income program.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,

ChristiAne G. Mason
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